The Marion County Board of Education has completed the annual evaluation of Superintendent
Taylora Schlosser for the 2020-2021 school year. As we all know, this past year has been an
incredibly challenging one. Superintendent Schlosser exhibited outstanding leadership and
foresight in accomplishing our district’s Big Dream of 1-to-1 technology which allowed MCPS to
navigate the challenges of distance learning more effectively.

The evaluation focused on four of the seven standards of performance - Cultural, Collaborative,
Human Resources, and Instructional Leadership. Superintendent Schlosser received a rating of
Accomplished in the areas evaluated, as well as a cumulative rating of Accomplished for all
standards.

The board will be working with Superintendent Schlosser over the next several weeks to fine
tune goals for our district for the 2021-2022 school year. We look forward to working together to
make MCPS successful.



